
Aldsworth Parish Council 

Minutes of Parish Council Meeting held September 19th 2016 

Present 

Mr David Pegrum (Chairman) 

Mr Richard Meadows (Vice Chairman) 

Mrs Jo Jenvey 

Mr Nigel Berry 

Miss Kate James (Parish Clerk) 

Also Present 

Nigel Fordham 

1/ Apologies  

Miss Shona McFarlane 

 

2/  Declaration of Interest 

Richard Meadows declared an interest as there was a planning matter at his address - 16/03463/FUL 

erection of garden studio refers.  

 

3/  Approval of minutes of last meeting 

Minutes of meeting held July 13th 2016 were approved and signed 

 

4/  Matters arising 

None 

 

5/  Financial 

Income – £211 precept 

Expenditure – £540 for a replacement lawn mower 

6/  Planning 

16/03463/FUL - Erection of a garden studio – The Parish Council had no objection on this planning 

application.  



7/  Any other business 

7.1/  Following the accident on the B4425 the public right of way sign outside the Manor was 

knocked down and has yet to be replaced. Kate will contact Highways to arrange this. 

7.2/ Contact is being made with highways for costing of white gates at either of end of the village to 

encourage vehicles to slow down along with the cost of rumble strips. Highways are also being 

spoken to about changing the Aldsworth Village sign to a reflective one to aid with speed reduction. 

7.3/ Thank you to both Charles Rickett and Charlie Coldicot for clearing the hedge alongside the path 

to the pub! 

8/  Correspondence 

None 

9/  Date of Next Meeting 

The next Parish Council Meeting will be held 10th October 2016 at 1930 HOURS at THE VILLAGE 

HALL.  

 


